Senator Murphy is asking elementary, middle, and high school students from across
Connecticut to help honor the legacy of Martin Luther King Jr. by submitting essays
that reflect on Dr. King's drearn, their own aspirations, and the importance of what
Dr. King means to them.

DUE DATE: JANUARY 5, 2024

ES5S5AYS CAN BE MAILED TO:
Office of Senator Murphy

120 Huyshope Avenue Suite 401
Hartford, CT 06106

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT:
MLK_Essay@murphy.senate.gov
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MURPHY



